
2852 Bus services through Wheatley in 2024 

 

The 46 bus service, originally ran from Asda to Horspath. It was extended in June 2022 with 

financial support from Le Manoir aux Quatre Saisons in order to facilitate staff getting to the 

restaurant. In January 2023, it was further extended to Oxf0rd City centre, the service running 

hourly in both directions. 

It is understood that there was a previous service (?bus route 203) on a similar route, albeit 

this is not shown on a County Council review of Oxfordshire bus services in 2005. 

 

280 service 

Originally run by Arriva at 20-minute intervals, this was taken over by the Oxford Bus 

Company in July 2024, now at 30-minute intervals. 

 

400 service 

This was originally started to service the Oxford Brookes Wheatley Campus. With the 

closure of this campus in 2024, the service now runs from Thame to Harcourt Hill, but not on 

Saturdays. Half of the buses come through Wheatley, which now has a 30-minute frequency. 


